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Action Plan in response to the PPO Report into the death of  

Mr Stuart Greener on 16 October 2024 at HMP Nottingham  

 

Rec 

No 

 

Recommendation 

 

Accepted 

/ Not 

accepted 

 

Response 

Action Taken / Planned 

 

Responsible Owner 

and Organisation 

 

Target Date 

1 The Governor and Head of 
Healthcare should implement a 
robust quality assurance process, to 
ensure that healthcare staff properly 
record and authorising managers 
evidence that they have taken into 
account medical information when 
completing the escort risk 
assessment. 

Accepted Local processes have been updated to reflect the 

consideration of medical information on escort 

risk assessments. All Person Escort Records 

(PERs) are now quality assured, and any 

concerns are addressed by prison and healthcare 

senior management. Escort risk assessments will 

be raised twice a year as an agenda item in 

Senior Management Team meetings (SMT). 
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